
ATTENTION!

ALL 6th Grade Students:

6th Grade Sneak Peek

Monday, August 30  8:45 - 1:15

Students will participate in many fun activities to:

* Get to know their advisory teacher and classmates

* Meet their other teachers

* Become familiar with the building and their schedule

* Receive their PE uniform and PE locker

* Eat lunch * and learn lunchtime routines

Bus routes will
be running!

We highly encourage and recommend all 6th grade students attend this special opportunity to
get a jump on the school year!

*Regular school lunch served - students may bring their own lunch if preferred.


